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School Communication Systems 
Dear parents/carers, 
To ensure you are fully involved in all aspects of your child’s schooling, we have a number of tools to help with 
communication. 
 
School Website 
The school website provides information for you and is regularly updated.  St Anne’s has a unique school 
curriculum with our Knowledge Organisers and curriculum progressions available for all families.  Please visit 
www.st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk to find out more.   
 
Email 
Email is the schools main form of communication with families so special attention needs to be on ensuring 
that school has the correct email addresses for you.  
 
Scopay 
Scopay is a platform which we use to send emails and important messages to you, we also ask you to use it 
when paying for school dinners, trips and other events in school.  It is easy to use and enables us to ensure our 
carbon footprint is low because we do not send letters to parents in paper form.  It is essential that school has 
an up-to-date email address for you otherwise you may miss out on important emails. 
 
Newsletters 
The weekly newsletters will be emailed to you each Friday afternoon.  The newsletter celebrates the children’s 
hard work through the week as well as providing information on upcoming events.  This will always be on the 
website too.  
 
Twitter 
The whole school twitter feed can be found by searching @StAnnesOrmskirk.  Whole school events will be 
shared on the above twitter feed.  Class teachers use the feed to share the special things which are happening 
in class.  Please follow us to get the most up-to-date information.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ms Dewhurst 
Headteacher 
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